COMMUNICATION - C19

ITEM 5

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
March 2, 2021

From: L Hong Poon [

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 10:05 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Comment re; File: OP.20.014, 7.20.038 & 19T-20V007

Please do not approve this rezoning.

The proposed buildings are too tall and lack any aesthetic sense whatsoever. If
erected at or near Yonge and Steeles, they will destroy the open skyline at the
junction and would become a monumental eyesore

for the Cities of Vaughan and North York.

It makes no sense to create a high density residential pocket near Yonge/ Steeles
as the infrastructure is stressed already in this area. The Yonge/Steeles intersection
is the top spot for traffic accidents among major intersections Toronto. We have

at least 2 power outage every year around this area.

Li Poon
Resident @Yonge/Steeles area for over 20 years.



